

Sandpits Lane, Keresley, Coventry, CV6 2FR

<u>admin@cncs.school</u>

<u>www.cncs.school</u>

T:02476 332382

Re. Class charts

Dear Parents/Carers,

At the beginning of this academic year, the school invested in Arbor as a system for staff to record and communicate students' behaviour, aspire points, attendance and academic progress. However, following feedback from parents/carers and students we have decided to return to using Class charts for recording and communicating behavior and aspire points as well as homework and Arbor will continue to be used for recording attendance and reporting academic progress.

This change will take place from Monday February 27th 2023 and Class charts will be the schools' main method to report students' behavior and notifying parents/carers of detentions. With this in mind, if you have not downloaded the Class charts App and turned on the notifications please do so via this link:- https://www.classcharts.com/

All parents/carers will shortly receive an email with instructions on how to access their Class charts account, which includes their access code and steps to get logged in. Please be aware that these have not changed and if you already have your log in details, please continue to use Class charts as normal.

We have provided all parents with a helpful guide on how to use Class charts which is available via the following link:- https://tinyurl.com/jfctx2ja

We are pleased to further extend our use of class charts with the re-introduction of the online ASPIRE Reward Shop. Students will be able to order items from the Reward Shop via Class charts and will also be able to visit our Reward Shop during lunchtimes on Fridays to collect their rewards.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support in using Class Charts and we are excited to develop it further as a communication tool to help both parents and pupils engage & celebrate achievement. If you need any support or have any questions or queries, please contact the school on 02476 332382 to speak to our ICT Support team.

Yours faithfully

Mr A Williams

Senior Assistant Headteacher



